

Executive Committee Report

Strong Cities Network

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Mayor, on behalf of City Council, submit an application to join the Strong Cities Network as outlined in the August 13, 2018, Communications and Engagement report CR 5971.

History

At the August 13, 2018, Executive Committee meeting, the August 13, 2018, Communications and Engagement report CR_5971 was considered and the Committee heard from J. McCoy and D. Jones, The Organization for the Prevention of Violence.

Attachment

August 13, 2018, Communications and Engagement report CR_5971